
NEWSLETTER
T h u r s d a y  6 t h  F e b r u a r y  2 0 2 5

S p r i n g  1  T e r mTogether We Can

TERM DATES
Tues 11th

Lego Workshop-See ParentPay
Weds 12th

Oak Trees Roman Workshop (P’Pay)
Yr1/2 Dodgeball Tournament

Leaving school 12.30pm prompt
Thurs 13th

FOLS Valentines Disco
5.15pm-6.30pm. £5/child

Fri 14th
Big Sing Event Malton School

Refer to letter 13/1/25
End of term

Mon 17th-Fri 21st
Half term
Mon 24th

Start of term

 MARCH
Thurs 6th

Popup library in school
Weds 19th

Yr5/6 Basketball Tournament
Leaving school 12.30pm prompt

Mon 24th, Tues 25th, Thurs 27th 
Parent/Teacher Consultations

Weds 26th 
FOLS Easter Movie Afternoon

3.15pm-5pm. £5/child
Thurs 27th

Popup library in school
Fri 28th

Spring concert all welcome. 9.30am
 Refreshments available from 9am

Mon 31st
Rock Steady concert 9.15am. All pupil
bands to perform. Everyone welcome.

 APRIL
Weds 2nd

Malton School Science Bus visit 
 Fri 4th End of term

Mon 7th-Fri 18th Half term
 Mon 21st Bank holiday

Tues 22nd
Start of term
Thurs 24th

Swimming starts for Yrs 3&4
Weds 30th

KS2 Cross Country & Rounders
Leaving school 12.30pm prompt

leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/latest-news

School Attendance
27 January 2025 - 31 January 2025

Our school weekly attendance was: 93.8% 
This was below the primary national average of 94.3%

Attendance this week so far: 92.8% | Attendance this term so far: 93.2% 

Hello everyone!

We are very much looking forward to our Key Stage 2
participation in the BIG SING next week to mark the end of a
successful musical half term. Mrs Stockill has organised this
event in partnership with Mr Lee from Malton School to
promote music across small schools in our locality. I would
like to thank Mrs Stockill for her effort and commitment to an
excellent music education and offer at Leavening. 

I would like to extend further warm welcomes to our new
families who have joined us in the last few weeks. We are
delighted to grow our school family and welcome you all.

Next week is our last week before the half term break. 
Look out for communication regarding extra curricular clubs
after half term. I would also be very grateful if you could reply
to the consultations about KS2 residential and the review of
our behaviour and relationship policy and curriculum. 
We really appreciate your feedback.

All my very best wishes 

Sian Mitchell
Headteacher

There are some excellent resources available as part of
Children’s Mental Health week on this website :

childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/

http://leavening.n-yorks.sch.uk/latest-news
http://childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/


Playground Playoffs
YorkMix radio have teamed up with PE Pro to find

12 schools to compete in a variety of sporting
challenges and battle it out for the top prize - a

whole year’s membership of the PE Pro app and
facilities for the whole school!  Leavening School

are now in the final three of this competition
alongside Lord Deramores and Escrick Primary.

SCHOOL NOTICES AND REMINDERS:
Our extra-curricular clubs will begin after half term (w/c 24th February)

We will offer these every other half term. More details to follow, once we have finalised
the details.

Swimming Gala
Six Year 4/5/6 pupils represented our school in the

local schools swimming gala this week. Amelia,
Jenny, Cobi, Maisie, Fergus and Sophia displayed

some splendid swimming skills to secure a position
of 8th out of 12th overall. Amelia got 1st place in the

25 meters front crawl race for the girls. 
Well done team!

Open The Book 
We are delighted to welcome

the 'Open the Book' team back
to Leavening this year. 

Steve and his team will be
visiting the school each half

term with their fun packed and
engaging bible story

assemblies.

Our Safeguarding Team at Leavening CP School: 
Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Mitchell 

Our Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead is: Mrs Bennett | Our Safeguarding Governor is: Mrs Isaacs

We are awaiting a visit from the YorkMix team next week for the finals and to find out 
if we will be winners. We will keep you posted...!



Recent Highlights from Acorns Nursery

Recent Highlights from Oak Trees
On Friday the 24th of January, Oak Trees class had a wonderful experience visiting Jack Berry House. The children

were able to explore a range of professions that are available in the horse race industry. We explored three different
experiences with the Jack Berry Team; the exercise and fitness training of recovering jockeys, the physical therapy

and recovery process and the training and stamina building using horse simulators. Children got to test their
strength in the gym, ride a horse simulator and explore the different bones/muscles in the body and how physical

therapy is used to support recovery. The children really enjoyed this experience! We would like to say a huge thank
you to Mrs Russell and Mrs Midgley for planning and facilitating this trip. Thank you to all the volunteers who drove

and accompanied us on the trip! What a fantastic end to Aspire Week!

This term in Acorns, the children have been busy exploring their environment and the world changing around
them. They have loved feeling, crushing and transporting ice at the start of the term and now watching and caring

for the flowers that are starting to come through in the nursery garden.
 It has been lovely to see the children's imaginations and curiosity bloom through their play. 

Here is a selection of photographs of the fun the Acorns children have had- with big cardboard boxes being a
favourite for cutting, mark-making, becoming a bed, boat or car- deepening their imaginations! 

Plea from Miss Templeman to all of our school families:
If anyone has some spare headphones they no longer use, Oak Trees would be very grateful for them. 

Thank you in advance!










